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TGP Almonds, Submission to SA Power Networks Regulatory Proposal (2015 – 2020)

We are an unhappy SA Power Networks customer as a result of the unsustainable price increases imposed on our business by SA Power Networks over recent regulatory periods.

TGP Almonds needs affordable electricity annually to compete with almond producers in California. We are a small one person orchard that has been profitable since 2001. Our business solvency and cyclic successes rely on continuing to be competitive on the world market. The AER have made excellent comparisons with the transmission costs in other relative countries. SA Power Networks “guilding the lily” is not in the best interests of any SA business.
We strongly oppose the proposal put forward by SA Power Networks. There is no valid reason for any attempt by SA Power Networks to reinstate the programs and expenditure that has been disallowed.

Please feel free to contact me.

Regards

Tom Martin

0417 817 867
tmartinoo@bigpond.com
Office:  PO Box 192, Renmark SA 5341, Telephone 08 8586 3213 or Mob 0417 817 867
A.B.N. 54 273 753 159

